
 
Hurstville Grove Infants School  

 

EASTER HAT PARADE 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We will be holding an Easter Hat Parade on Thursday 1st April at 2.15pm 
  
In preparation for the parade we ask you to assist your child in making an Easter Hat at 
home.  The children can wear mufti clothes on this day, they must wear clothing with their 
shoulders covered.  Please ensure your child wears sensible closed-in footwear.  
 
We do not want you to go to any great expense, there are lots of Easter decorations and 
craft items available at the $2 shops and other variety stores. 
 
Weather permitting, the parade will be on the grass area. Unfortunately, due to Covid 
guidelines parents will be required to watch the parade through the fence (along McRaes 
Lane & McRaes Avenue) while observing social distancing. 
 
At the conclusion of the parade the winner of the SRC Guessing Competition will be 
announced. 
 
Cassandra Lord 
Co-ordinating Teacher                                                                                                Rego: 20/21 
 

       
 
                                                                                                                                       
 

 


